
February 17, 2023 
 
SB 208, Neutral, written testimony only 

 
Chairman Thompson and Committee Members, 

 
I am ‘for’ this bill but only if it’s changed to eliminate ALL ballot boxes.  This bill is 
certainly on the right track and an improvement to the current system, but those ballot 
boxes only provide another way to bring fraud into our election system. 

Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely, 

 

Jill O’Connor 

joconnor@pcpartners.net 


